
Adopted by The NewsGuild-CWA 2025 Sector Conference 

The CWA Members’ Relief Fund (MRF), Strategic Industry Fund (SIF) and Growth 
Fund strengthen our union and provide a critical foundation for our union. 

The NewsGuild-CWA has used the MRF, SIF and Growth Fund to support our 
members on strike, fight hedge fund takeovers of local media, organize thousands 
of workers into our union, to support important legislative campaigns to protect 
public media, create more journalism jobs in North America and more. These funds 
also support important work across the Communications Workers of America.  

Both the SIF and the Growth Fund receive most of their funding from investment 
returns on the MRF. Because of swings in investments, that funding has been 
inconsistent.  

The CWA Unbreakable resolution at the 2025 CWA Convention rectifies this issue 
by providing more consistent funding for the SIF and Growth Fund by lowering the 
MRF floor and adding predictability to the investment allocation.  

The resolution would also raise strike benefits to $400 a week beginning on the 
fifteenth day of the strike and $500 a week on the twenty-ninth day of the strike.  

Resolved: 

The NewsGuild-CWA endorses the CWA Unbreakable resolution at the 2025 CWA 
Convention and encourages every TNG-CWA delegate to vote to adopt it.  


